1. [bookmark: _GoBack]INVESTIGATIVE JOURNALISM AWARD

The British High Commission Yaounde is inviting interested Civil Society Organisations /Non Profit Organisations to tender for the management of its second edition of The Investigative Journalism Award 2014 under its Bilateral Programme Fund. 

Background
The British High Commission has designed a project called Investigative Journalism Award. The project will run a competition open to journalists working in Cameroon. It will give awards to top three journalists who produce the best investigative journalism pieces. The first edition was completed in 2013.

The BHC is a strong proponent of freedom of expression in Cameroon. Over the years, we have supported Cameroon media through specialised training locally, academic scholarships, technical support, research, advocacy and lobbying for the effective operation of a free press. This is work in progress. In 2011, a Thomson Foundation report commissioned by the BHC identified the strengths and weaknesses of the media in Cameroon and drew up recommendations in consultation with media professionals in this country on the way forward. This Investigative Journalism Award is part of our wider programme to support a responsible, free, strong and vibrant media that contributes to the promotion of human rights and good governance and the enactment of an access to information law to strengthen the foundations of freedom of expression in Cameroon.


 Eligibility Criteria 
Bids should address the eligibility criteria below. Implementers could be a registered and active journalism or media association within Cameroon and of good reputation, or a civil society/non profit organization with interest in the media.

Selection Criteria

	No
	Criteria
	Points

	1
	A registered journal/ media association/civil society organization or NGO in good standing (Legally recognized, operating a bank account in the name of the organisation, sound financial management). 
	5

	2
	Demonstrated experience in managing similar projects
	5

	3
	Implementer capacity to deliver the project (Personnel, systems and procedure)
	5

	4
	Two references
	5




The offer should be submitted in a sealed envelope addressed to The Projects Manager, British High Commission, BP 547 Yaounde and marked REF BPB IJA, no later than 5 March 2014. The start date of the contract will be 15 March 2014.

The successful bidder will be notified.

For more information, contact the British High Commission on bhc.yaounde@fco.gov.uk  OR call +237 2220545/22220796

